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SERVE 

IN OUR PRAYERS 

 

Name:_________________________________________________________ 

 

Email(s): ________________________________________________________ 

 

I am a: □ 1st time guest   □ 2nd time guest    □ Regular Attendee   □ Member 
 

Address:_____________________________________________________  

City:_______________________ State:_____ Zip:____________ 

 

Best Contact Phone # __________________________________ 

 

How did you hear about Orchard Hill Church? 

_____________________________________________________________ 

                                           
January 8, 2016 

Your 

Age 

Group: 

□ Youth  

□ 20s  

□ 30s  

□ 40s 

□ 50s  

□ 60s  

□ 70+ □ Information Change 

IN NEED OF PRAYER TODAY?  Please come forward following the service  

for prayer with one of our prayer partners. 

 

DO YOU HAVE A PRAYER CONCERN? Call the front office at 784.4060,  

and we will be happy to include your request on the prayer line, which is  

emailed to those who have subscribed to receive prayer concerns. 

GET CONNECTED 

O r c h a r d  H i l l  R e f o r m e d  C h u r c h  e x i s t s  t o  s e e  h u n d r e d s  o f  f a m i l i e s  a n d  i n d i v i d u a l s  i n  o u r  s u r r o u n d i n g  n e i g h b o r h o o d s  b e c o m e  c o m m i tt e d  f o l l o w e r s  o f  C h r i s t .  

GIVING HAS LEFT THE BUILDING! When you give to  

Orchard Hill with Mogiv, you will never need a checkbook or an 

ATM. You can support our mission anytime you have access to 

your mobile phone or email address! Sign-up with MoGiv by               

clicking on the Giving link at the OHC website: 

www.orchardhill.org. 

EMAIL OR TEXT  

TO GIVE.   

 

 Prayer Spotlight for the week of January 8, 2017: Homebound/Caregiver:    

Angeline VanderMeulen, OHCPCC Teacher: Megan Webster, Mission: 

OHCPCC, College Student: Emily Mitchell 

 Pray for the Buschert family during their time of grieving from the tragic loss of 

their son, Jaden.  

 

 

 

 

C o n n e c ti n g  o u r  h e a r t s  t o  G o d  a n d  t o  O t h e r s . . . C o n n e c ti n g  o u r  h e a r t s  t o  G o d  a n d  t o  O t h e r s …   

 Meetings are held in the lower level Youth Area - use Youth Area door. YOUTH 

High School at 6:00 PM: New Year Kickoff! 

Middle School Wednesday at 6:30 PM: New Year Kickoff! 

COMING IN WORSHIP... 

Questions, concerns, or just want to chat, contact Greg Salmon @ 

gregs@orchardhill.org or 784.4060 ext 227. 

MONTHLY BREAKFAST 

2nd Saturday of Each Month 

Saturday, January 14 • 8:00 AM—9:30 

AM. Food, Friends, & Faith.                                               

We meet in the Studio 1 Room in the         

lower-level. Enter through the back Youth 

Entry. 

TITHING ENVELOPES: Your 2017 tithing envelopes are in. Check your         

mailboxes to get them. If you don’t have a church mailbox, the envelopes have been 

mailed to you. If you don’t have tithing envelopes but want them, please contact    

Allyssa at allyssap@orchardhill.org. 

SERVANT’S COMMUNITY CHURCH MEAL: Servant’s is a West Side church 
serving a majority of families who are lower income. They meet together for a 
church meal on Wednesday nights(100ish people) and are looking for groups to 
help provide meals on the following dates: February 22, March 1, 8, 22, and April 
19. If you or your small group would be interested in hosting such a meal, please       
contact Pastor Laura at laurac@orchardhill.org.  

PRAYER SHAWLS: If you like to knit, we could use some prayer shawls! We 

are running low and need more! When your shawl is complete, please give it to 

Pastor Kathy.  

SERVE DAY: Our next Orchard Hill Church serve day will take place           
Saturday, January 21 at 9:00 AM. We will be helping the teachers of Central    
Elementary with different tasks!  Contact Pastor Laura at laurac@orchardhill.org 
for more information, and sign up on the Connection Card today! 

Sunday, January 15 - Winter Bible Study Series:  Mark 

 

A 10 week journey through the Gospel 

of Mark taking a serious look at who 

Jesus is and what it looks like to Mark 

for us to follow Jesus. 

GRANDPARENTS GROUP: There are several families within this                

congregation that are helping to raise their grandchildren. If you find yourself in a 

similar situation and would be interested in being part of a supportive community 

of people going through the same circumstances, meet in the Mancave (room 

210) after the service TODAY for more details and a quick gathering. Contact    

Pastor Laura at laurac@orchardhill.org for details.  

Stop by the Connection Corner for your OHC Welcome and Info Packet 

WORSHIP GOD WITH YOUR GIVING! 

WOMEN’S MINISTRY 

•LuLaRoe Party on January 27 at 7:00 PM here at church - a  food, fun and 

comfy clothes night!   

•“Dare to Be”  A one night women’s conference featuring Natalie Grant and     

Charlotte Gambill on March 2 at 7:00 PM at Kentwood Community Church. Cost is 

$20. Tickets can be purchased at the Connection Corner. If you need more          

information, contact Pastor Kathy at kathyb@orchardhill.org 

•Women’s Wednesday Night Bible Study   Starts Wednesday, January 11 at 

6:30 PM in the Music Lounge. We will be studying Beth Moore’s new book,           

Entrusted a Study of 2 Timothy. All ages are welcome. 

CEREAL BOXES: Bring in your empty, unfolded cereal boxes to Allie Lawn 

for the Children’s Ministry program.  

New to Orchard Hill and want to know more 
about us or to just get to know us             
better? Join us for Brunch following the 
morning worship service on Sunday,      
January 29. Meet the staff and have your 
questions answered. No need for                         
reservations! If you need more information, 
contact Pastor Kathy at 
kathyb@orchardhill.org 

NEW STEPHEN MINISTRY CLASS: Stephen Ministries is a training class to 
help people in times of struggle or crisis. Do you love to help people in need but 
never know exactly what to say or do?  The new class will begin on Thursday 
January 26 at 7:00 PM and will be taught by Bev Buikema.  For more information, 
check out the connection corner or contact Terri Blanch at                                      
terri.l.blanch@gmail.com or Pastor Kathy at kathyb@orchardhill.org 

MEMBERSHIP CLASS: Thinking of membership here at Orchard Hill?  Mark 
your calendars for the next Membership Class on Thursday, February 9 at 7:00 
PM.   

mailto:laurac@orchardhill.org
mailto:kathyb@orchardhill.org
mailto:kathyb@orchardhill.org
mailto:terri.l.blanch@gmail.com
mailto:kathyb@orchardhill.org


 This Week @ Orchard Hill        Helpful Info...                January 8, 2017 

 

1465 Three Mile Road  

 Grand Rapids, MI  

49544 

 

616.784.4060  

orchardhill.org 

THIS WEEK:  January 8 - 14, 2017 
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Like us and become our friend, Orchard Hill Church Fellowship Group, 

on Facebook and keep up with what is happening “On the Hill”! 

Connection Card 

OUR WORSHIP TOGETHER… 
We do not seek to be traditional • We do not seek to be contemporary •  

We seek to be authentic! 

I WOULD LIKE TO GET INFORMATION ON THE FOLLOWING: 

_____ How to become a Christian ____ Baptism 

_____ Membership   ____ Tithe Envelopes 

_____ Electronic Giving   ____ Children’s Ministry 

_____ Student Ministry   ____ Adult Ministry 

_____ Small Groups   ____ Mailbox 

_____ The Flock (18-30yr)                

F 

Stop by the Connection   

Corner for more information! 

1 enjoy the fellowship in the lobby by grabbing a coffee 

and locating a seat in the sanctuary. 

2 worship 

Orchard Hill Church exists to see hundreds of 

families and individuals in our surrounding                

neighborhoods become committed followers 

of Christ through discipleship, service, and 

3 fill out the Connection Card at the bottom of the             

bulletin and place it in the offering plate.  

4 connect 

see us at the Connection Corner, visit our 

website, and like our Facebook page.  

                                 There are many ways to 

5 come back for worship next week and stick with us 

for six weeks. We’d love to see you 

again and get to know you. 

Questions? Email Pastor Kathy Bartels at kathyb@orchardhill.org. 

6:30 PM Worship Band - Sanctuary 

6:30 PM Middle School Youth Group - Youth Area 

6:30 PM Women’s Bible Study - Music Lounge 

6:45 PM Dancin’ on the Hill - Gathering Space 

7:00 PM Worship Singers - Sanctuary 

S 

10:00 AM Worship Service - On the Hill 

11:15 AM Grandparents Group - Man Cave 

 6:00 PM High School Youth Group - Youth Area 

Welcome to Our Gathering! 
This service stands to remind God’s people of the call Jesus Christ placed on 

our lives as He returned to the Father– a call to go out and make disciples! 
As we celebrate this blessed call, we will have the privilege of hearing Rev. 
Dr. Howard Hooper preach (Director of International Childcare at Orphan’s 

Heart International– our ministry partners in Guatemala)!  

10:00 AM All Staff Meeting - Conference Room 

 7:00 PM Shepherding Team - Resource Room 

_____ Serve Day 

7:00 PM Governing Board - Conference Room 

7:00 PM The Flock - East Overflow 

Gathering Music 
Call to Worship 
Praise and Worship 
Welcome and Greeting 
Prayer 
Children’s Blessing & Dismissal 
Offering - A Picture of Orphan’s Heart 
Message - Reverend Dr. Howard Hooper 
Communion 
Closing Response 
Parting Blessing 

8:00 AM Men’s Breakfast - Studio 1 

The Flock spent January 

2-4 in Atlanta, GA at     

Passion; a conference that 

is more than just a         

conference. Passion exists 

to see a generation                

leverage their lives for 

what matters most- Jesus.  

Howie joined Orphan’s Heart as director in June of 2010. He was born and raised in 
Elizabeth, LA. Howie graduated from Louisiana College in 1983 with a bachelor’s 
degree in special education/physical education. In 1987, he graduated from         
Southwestern Baptist Theological Seminary with a master’s degree in religious        
education. And just recently, May 2009, he received his doctorate in education          
ministry from New Orleans Baptist Theological Seminary. 
Missions has always been the focus of Howie’s ministries, as he has served as a 
missionary with his wife, Marvina, and sons, Evan and Seth, in Hawaii, Panama, and 
Honduras for over 15 years. He also served as Volunteer Coordinator for the Florida 
Baptist Convention where he led volunteer teams to minister in Cuba. Prior to joining 
Orphan’s Heart, Howie served as the Associate Pastor of First Baptist Church Mount 
Dora, FL, for 11 years.  


